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Our Motto: Desire to do well 
 

The staff at Barmedman Public School would like to sincerely thank the students and parents for their 
continued support throughout the term. We love being part of such a wonderful community. 

We are excited to see all the wonderful things term 4 holds for us! 
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DESIRE TO  

Term 3  Week 10 2021 

Good Luck Mrs Oxenbridge 

COVID Restrictions 

Barmedman Public School staff would like to wish 
you all a happy and safe holiday. We hope you 
enjoy the sunshining days, laughter and family 
time. 

We look forward to seeing you all in term 4 a Term 
filled with learning. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

DESIRE TO DO WELL 

School Holidays 

Students will return to face to face learning on 
Monday 13th September. We look forward to 
welcoming back our staff and students for the 
remainder of this Term. 

Here’s what our families and student can 
expect when returning to school sites under 
COVID-safe Level 3 conditions: 
• Staff will be required to wear masks indoors and 
outdoors while on school grounds. 
• Only essential visitors will be allowed on site and 
will be required to check-in and wear masks at all 
times. 
• Parents and carers will need to remain outside of 
school grounds and follow physical distancing and 
avoid gathering for drop-offs and pick-ups. 
• There will be enhanced daily cleaning of the 
school and wherever possible we will ensure 
classrooms will be well-ventilated with open 
windows. 
 
We have worked closely with NSW Health in 
developing our return to school roadmap and 
COVID-safe school plan. NSW Health will 
continue to monitor vaccination rates and 
transmission levels in our LGA and will advise us if 
settings need re-evaluation. 
 

Thank you for your continued support! 
  

 

Miss Collins 

A big thank you to Miss Collins for joining us 
at Barmedman Public School for her university 
prac.  

Behind the scenes Miss Collins has been 
working hard and helping prepare work, 
developing resources and assisting teachers 
throughout the learning from home.  

We wish you the best of luck with the rest of 
your studies and make sure you come back 
and visit us! 

 

Mrs Oxenbridge will be leaving us at the end of 
this term. We would like to say a big THANK 
YOU for being part of Barmedman Public 
School and for your wonderful work. 

We wish you all the best in your new 
adventure! 

 


